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Office of Institutional Research and Assessment 

Grizz Facts: A look at OU students "on track" to graduate 

The proportion of first time in any college (FTIAC) students who have been on track 

to graduate at the start of their second year and at the start of their third year has 

increased significantly over the last decade. 

This fall, the 2016 cohort – now juniors – set a new record high for on-track rates. The 

2017 student cohort – now sophomores – saw a slight decline, though the rate they set 

is still the second highest on record. 
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